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10 June, 2021 

Mr. Chuck Hubert 
Sr. Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
2nd Floor, Scotia Building, 5102 50th Ave 
Yellowknife NT X1A 2N7 

Request to Extend Developers Response deadline for Pine Point Project 

Dear Chuck, 

The proponent’s response to comments provided on the ORS regarding the Pine Point 
Mine Project TOR scoping are due on 11 June 2021. 

Due to other regulatory commitments related to the upcoming hearings for  
authorizations MC2020C0017 and MV2020L2-0012, PPML requires additional time to 
adequately prepare a response to the comments on the ORS. 

We respectfully request an extension for providing the proponents responses to 
Wednesday, 23 June 2021. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Williams 
Environment Manager, Pine Point Mining Limited. 


